From: Cappleman, James 
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 12:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: giving away 40 Chicago Bulls tickets on behalf of City of Chicago

Hi Steve,

Today, the Chicago Bulls gave me 40 Chicago Bull tickets for their Monday, January 8th game. 

I will be giving all these tickets to Uplift High School, which is located in the 46th Ward. A couple of years ago, they won IL State Championship and I figured they would really appreciate it.

These tickets will be given to them on behalf of the City of Chicago.

Best,

Alderman James Cappleman
46th Ward

